
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:      
 info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:      

 www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of 

each month  

Mary, The Holy Mother of God        -   1st January 2023 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of 
Church 
Thank you. 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 

 

We are at the start of the new civil year and beginning 

again is an invitation to look in two directions. What 

happened for me in the last year, both in my ordinary life 

and in my life as a believer, a person of faith? For what 

do I ask forgiveness? For what do I give thanks? We also 

look forward and the new beginning gives us a chance to 

start again on the Way of discipleship. Both thanksgiving 

and renewal are to be found in today’s readings. The 

Gospel is in invitation to wake up, to keep watch, to live 

fully the present moment under God, in whom we live 

and move and have our being. 

 

 

PRAYER 

 

Wake us up, O God, at the start of a new year and rouse 

us from the slumber of the everyday that we may 

recognise you in every moment and in every person 

every day of our lives.  

Through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie/


The Parish Team wish you all the Blessings of 

a Happy & Peaceful New Year 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Feast of the Epiphany of the Lord - Next Friday, 6th January is the Feast 
of the Epiphany and Mass will be on Thursday evening at 7.00 p.m. 
(Vigil Mass) and on Friday morning at 10.00 a.m. 
 

First Friday - Next Friday 6th January is also the first Friday of the month 
and confessions will be heard on Thursday morning after the 10.00 
a.m. mass. 
 

Church Shop/Repository - The Church Repository/Shop will 
reopen this Tuesday 3rd January and will be open  
every Tuesday and Thursday morning after 10.00 

a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays and has a 
good selection of items for all occasions.   
 

Medjugorje Prayer Group - The Medjugorje prayer group will continue 
with their meetings each Thursday from 8.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. in the 
Annadale Room. All are welcome. 
 

Rosary Beads - If you have any old or unwanted Rosary Beads, please 
drop them into the Sacristy for patient use in Beaumont Hospital 
 

Eucharistic Adoration - Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House will 
cease as and from Sunday next 18th December until 15th January when it 
will resume again.  
 

Christmas Dues - The Priests of the parish are grateful for receipt of 
Christmas Dues. Christmas dues envelopes may be placed in the safes at 
the back of the Church or handed into the Sacristy. 
 

Postage stamps - If you have any used postage stamps after the 
Christmas period it would be appreciated if you could please drop them 
into the Sacristy for use on the Missions. 
 



Health & Safety - In the interest of health and safety and with the 
increase in ‘flu and Covid 19 cases it is advisable to wear a mask and use 
the hand sanitiser as you enter and leave the church. 

World Day of Peace - The 56th World Day of Peace will be celebrated 
with a special Mass in St Mary’s Pro-Cathedral on Sunday, January 1, at 
11am. Pope Francis’s message for the 56th World Day of Peace can be 
found at 
https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/messages/peace/docu
ments/20221208-messaggio-56giornatamondiale-pace2023.html/.  
 
 

Prayer for The Sick: Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 
 

 
Recently Deceased: 
 

Colette Grehan, Marie Brennan & Philip Boston      
 

Months Mind: 
 
 

Mass Intentions:    
  

31st December 5.30 p.m.    Michael & Evelyn Dempsey - An 
        Margaret Behan  - Anniv  
                                                                       Gertrude Coughlin - Anniv 
                            

1st January 9.15 a.m.   Christmas Novena of Masses 
 

1st January 11.00 a.m.   Betty Dowling – Anniv 
   Eileen & Mattie Foster – Anniv 
                                                               Michael Healy - Anniv 
 Anthony Brophy - Anniv 
Anniversary Remembrance: 
 
 
 
 

https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/messages/peace/documents/20221208-messaggio-56giornatamondiale-pace2023.html/
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 Happy New Year to Everyone 


